DALTON CONSERVATION COMMISSION

MEETING MINUTES FOR October 18, 2016

Present for meeting were members:

Nancy Comeau, Cory Stcry, Christine Rouillard, David Spreadbury, Ed Craxton, Danuta Lempert and Jay McCusker

Meeting opened at 6:30 pm

Reviewed mail from the summer

Received a stamp and pad for the DCC

OLD BUSINESS

- Northern Pass updated were presented by Ed
- Team O'Neil Fire Pond updates
 - Chris Cry, manager @ Team O'Neil reported that the fire pond was not built due to NHDES restrictions
- Trails at municipal building:
 - WMR not going to be involved
 - To be discussed again after timber cut

NEW BUSINESS

- Wild life Plantings (Danuta)
 - Tabled until March meeting
- Spring cleanup
 - o DCC will oversee Greenup day in Dalton
 - Schedule on different weekend than Whitefield
 - Approach WMR ROCT about participating
 - Will have checkpoints to deliver bags for town road crew to collect bags for landfill delivery
- River/Lake monitoring VRAP
 - DCC voted to startup the Volunteer River Assessment Program and Nancy will contact the Concord office
 - Will check the equipment next month

Next meeting January 17, 2017 at 6:30 pm at the town building in the meeting room

Meeting adjourned at 7:15pm